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	-
To Administrations of Member States of the Union,
to ITU-T Sector Members participating in the work of TSAG;

· To the Secretary-General of the ITU;

-
To the Director of the Radiocommunication Bureau;

-
To the Director of the Telecommunication Development Bureau

	
	
	


	Subject:
	TSB Director’s informal consultations during TSAG (Geneva, 12-16 July 2004):
-
Informal consultation on the preparation of WTSA-04, 13 July 2004
-
Informal consultation on “Internet Governance”, 15 July 2004

(URGENT)


Dear Sir/Madam,

1)
By TSB Circular 221 of 25 February 2004, I provided you with the relevant information concerning the World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly (WTSA-04). I plan to have an informal consultation meeting with the Heads of Delegations during the next TSAG meeting to exchange views on the issues mentioned in that Circular, particularly the items listed in Point 6 “Items for consideration by the Plenary Meeting”.

This informal consultation meeting is scheduled on Tuesday 13 July 2004 from 18:00 hours. Please note that this meeting is open to the Heads of Delegations of TSAG.

2)
The ITU Council-2004 approved, among others, a Resolution “ITU activities relevant to WSIS”. This Resolution in its Part 2 instructs the Secretary-General and the Directors of the Bureaux:

“5. to play a role in addressing some of the key issues that emerged during the Geneva phase of the Summit, notably in the Working Group on Internet Governance and the Task Force on Financing of ICT for development, established under the aegis of the UN Secretary-General.”

To follow the instructions of this Resolution, I plan to hold an informal consultation meeting with any members who are interested in “Internet Governance” issues. This consultation will be held on Thursday 15 July 2004 from 18:00 hours.

This meeting is open to all delegates of the TSAG meeting as well as to other ITU members who wish to express their views on this issue.

I invite you to consult the following documents that I have prepared:

-
ITU-T and ICANN Reform, 17 April 2002

-
Address on Internet Governance, Telecom Africa-2004, 5 May 2004.

These documents are available on the ITU-T website at the following URL:

http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/tsb-director/itut-wsis
Although this circular letter is sent to you at such a late stage, I would encourage you to participate in these two informal consultation meetings in order to help me fulfil the tasks entrusted to me by relevant competent organs.

For registration to TSAG, please refer to TSB Collective-letter 6/TSAG of 12 May 2004.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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